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2020 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Maloy Shrout,  President                                                                           Jessica Stover                                            
H&R Block                                                                                                   Titusville Middle School
(term ends 12/31/22)                                                                                      (term ends 12/31/20)
Chad Covell, Vice President                                                                      Joe Carter
Boonie's Sports Bar                                                                                      Union Orthotics & Prosthetics
(term ends 12/31/21)                                                                                     (term ends 12/31/20)                                 
Raeann Rauch, Treasurer                                                                          Kari Orr
Tranquil Moments Massage                                                                          Orr's Brewery
(term ends 12/31/21)                                                                                      (term ends 12/31/22)
Chris Fiely                                                                                                    Kristen Kerr
Community Member                                                                                     Titusville Community Development
(term ends 12/31/20)                                                                                      (term ends 12/31/22)
Chrissy  Gwin                                                                                               Lucas Cherry
PNC Bank - Titusville                                                                                    Colonial Machine Co.
(term ends 12/31/21)                                                                                       (term ends 12/31/22)
Corlene  Daily                                                                                               Mike Watson
Allstate Insurance                                                                                           Edward Jones
(term ends 12/31/21)                                                                                      (term ends 12/31/20)

Message From the President of the Board

Deck the halls with boughs of holly, so the song goes.  Indeed, Christmas is coming.  We at the Chamber have been
busy delivering wreaths and setting up Christmas trees and getting ready for the Santa parade.  Check out Scheide 
Park and marvel at the different trees decorated by businesses, non-profit organizations, service organizations and 
even regular citizens.  They sure bring out the spirit of Christmas in our midst.

As we say goodbye to 2020, we are very cognizant of all the difficult times we have all experienced.  Many 
adjustments and changes were undertaken due to Covid-19.  Our members have likewise taken a blow from all 
these.  Having said this, we ask that you support our members as you prepare to do your Christmas shopping.  We 
have dedicated a page for this.  

Many new things await us for 2021.  We look forward to a bounce back year. We thank all our members for 
sticking together and keeping the Chamber on course.  On behalf of the Board of Directors and our staff.  I wish 
you all a happy, safe, and Merry Christmas.

Maloy Shrout                                                                                                       



Renewing Members
Acorn Acres

BSI Financial Services
Caboose Motel
Charter Plastics
Culligan Water

Drake Well BMX
Missy’s Arcade

Oil Valley Physical Therapy
Shaffer Law Firm, PC

Titusville Housing Authority
Titusville Renaissance

Union Orthotics and Prosthetics





Your Christmas Shopping Guide
Please support our members.  They offer wonderful merchandise

and Gift Certificates as awesome Christmas Presents.

Acorn Acres Floral Design
Associated Charities
Bayless Fuel Services

Buegill Graphix
Boonies Sports Bar

Caldwell Printing Services
Cross Creek Resort

Drake Printing
Endless Summer

Forest Glen Alpacas
Henderson Electric

Hilltop Discount Grocery
LOVE, Inc

McDonald’s Restaurant
Missy’s Arcade

Morelli’s Jewelry & Repair
Morrison Builders Supply

Orr’s Brewery
Save – A – Lot

Supremely Clean
Titusville Chamber of Commerce

Titusville Overhead Door
Titusville True Value

Tranquil Moments Massage



SHOP AT THE CHAMBER
WE HAVE HATS, HOODIES, SWEATSHIRTS, T-SHIRTS.

WINE GLASSES, CHRISTMAS ORNAMENTS, THIMBLES, OIL
BARREL PENS AND SHOT GLASSES.

CHAMBER GIFT CERTIFICATES MAKE GREAT EMPLOYEE
CHRISTMAS GIFTS.

E-MAIL  OR  FAX  A  LIST  OF  YOUR  EMPLOYEES  AND  THE
DOLLAR AMOUNT YOU WOULD LIKE ON EACH CERTIFICATE.
WE  WILL  BE  HAPPY  TO  FILL  OUT  EACH  CERTIFICATE  AND
CALL YOU WHEN THEY ARE READY.
THE LIST OF PARTICIPATING MERCHANTS WILL BE INCLUDED
WITH EACH CERTIFICATE. 



CHAMELEON CANDI DESIGNS, LLC
RETINA MITCHELL

814-573-0121

  



Henderson Electric, L  LC  
Open M-F 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

New Tiffany style lamps have arrived
just in time for Christmas ! Shop early

for the best selection.

210 W. Central Ave. - 814- 827-2531

















CITY OF TITUSVILLE
“Birthplace of the Oil Industry”

        107 North Franklin Street  Titusville, PA  16354
         City Manager’s Office   (814) 827-5300 ext.303

       www.cityoftitusvillepa.gov

NEWS RELEASE

Winter storms can be trying for all of us, motorists, residents and snowplow operators alike.
Our goal  of  keeping streets  open,  essential  traffic moving and  returning streets  to  safe,
travelable conditions quickly can only be accomplished with your help. This announcement has
been prepared to make you aware of the City’s Snow and Ice Plan and how you can help us
achieve the plan's objectives. Working together,  we will  be able to provide the important
services of our winter maintenance program - KEEPING STREETS OPEN, ESSENTIAL TRAFFIC
MOVING, AND RETURNING STREETS TO SAFE TRAVELABLE CONDITIONS QUICKLY. I hope you
find  this  information  helpful.  Your  support  and  cooperation  is  essential  and  greatly
appreciated.

Chris Roofner

City of Titusville
Director of Public Works

Illegally Parked Vehicles

Illegally parked vehicles are the biggest obstacle to effective snow removal efforts. Vehicles
that violate the winter parking rules or otherwise hinder snow removal will be ticketed and
towed  at  the  owner's  expense.  Please  support  our  efforts  by  parking  your  vehicle  in
conformance with the winter parking rules.

Snow Plowing

The following is a general description of how the Department of Public Works plows snow from
City streets:

Step 1 - When a snow storm begins, the DPW responds by salting the main roads and bus
routes. Salting these roadways serves two purposes: to keep traffic moving, and to prevent
the snow from bonding to the pavement.

Step 2 - Snow plowing begins when snow accumulates two (2) inches, or forecasts indicate
that it  will.  The City  has four (4) trucks that can be called  out and assigned to plow pre-
determined routes. The City's policy is to plow the full width of the street, curb to curb, during
each storm.

Step 3 - Once snowfall has stopped and plowing is winding down, salt trucks begin post-storm
salting.

 Main streets and bus routes are salted to achieve bare pavement conditions.
 Residential streets with hills are treated to improve traction.

 Sidewalks must be cleared with a three (3) foot wide path for safe pedestrian travel at least
once each calendar day.



 It is a violation of City Ordinance to deposit snow shoveled from pathways on any street or
alley in the City.

Please cooperate so that school children and other pedestrians will be able to safely use the public
walkways and avoid having to walk into the street.

Driveways

While we try to minimize the amount of snow that gets plowed into driveways it is unavoidable.
Clearing driveway openings is the responsibility of the property owner.

 Plow blades cannot be lifted as they pass by a driveway.
 Snow will be plowed into driveways as we perform curb-to-curb plowing.
 You may wish to clear your driveway several times during the storm or wait until the storm

and plowing activities have ended.
 Shoveling, plowing or snow blowing snow back into the street when clearing driveways and

sidewalks is prohibited by city ordinance.
  Hydrants:  There are over 270 fire hydrants in Titusville. Please help us by shoveling around

the  hydrant  near  your  home  to  aid  in  case  of  emergency.     Questions  and  Concerns
Contact Public Works: (814) 827-5300



EmergyCare Distance Learning Program to start in January

In September, EmergyCare was awarded the federal Rural EMS Training Grant through
the Department of Health and Human Services, Substance Abuse Mental Health Service
Administration (SAMHSA) for the Northwest PA Rural EMS Training program. This grant
was established in the Supporting and Improving Rural Emergency Services in Need (SIREN)
Act of 2018. The purpose of the grant program is to recruit and train emergency medical
services (EMS) personnel in rural areas.

The grant provided EmergyCare with funds to purchase the technology needed to develop the
necessary infrastructure for a quality distance learning program as well as additional EMS 
equipment to offer the classes simultaneously with classes being offered at the EmergyCare 
headquarters in Erie, PA. In January, EmergyCare
 will begin to offer Emergency Medical Technician (EMT) and Advanced Emergency Medical 
Technician (AEMT) 
Courses in Warren at EmergyCare’s Warren Division training center located at 12 South State 
Street, Warren, PA
 and in Meadville at EMMCO West located at 16271 Conneaut Lake Road #101 Meadville, PA 16335.

“Over the past few years, EmergyCare has offered an EMT training program in Warren but 
had to cancel 
due to lack of the minimum number of participants, With this new technology, EmergyCare is able to
bring quality
 training to Warren and Meadville utilizing distance learning in a classroom setting with hands on lab
instruction at 
all the site locations at a reasonable cost to the participant,” said Jim Kifer, Education and Training 
Manager
for EmergyCare.

EMTs provide basic care out of hospital emergency medical care and transportation for critical
and
 emergent patients who access the emergency medical services (EMS) system. To become certified
students
 must successfully complete a state approved Emergency Medical

Technician (EMT) course. AEMTs provide basic and limited advanced emergency medical care
and transportation
 for critical and emergent patients who access EMS. AEMTs perform interventions with the basic and
advanced
 equipment typically found on an ambulance. For enrollment in the program current certification or
licensure
 as  an  Emergency  Medical  Technician  (EMT)  is  required.  To  become  certified,  students  must
successfully 
complete a state approved AEMT Course.

EmergyCare sponsored courses for EMT and AEMT courses will begin in January 2021. EMT
Class will run
 January 12, 2021 through April 29, 2021, T and TH from 6 to 10 p.m. and every other Saturday from
8 a.m.- 4 p.m.
 the Hybrid AEMT Class will run January 13, 2021 through April 7, 2021, M and W from 6- 10 p.m.
and every other
 Saturday from 8 a.m. to 4p.m. To participate in the AEMT Class you must hold EMT certification.
Upon completion of
the AEMT program and successful certification as an AEMT, AEMT students will be eligible to enroll in
a hybrid 



Paramedic program that will run from late spring 2021 to December 2021. Registration will open at
the end of November.

 There will be no pre-registration as seating is limited and on a first come first serve basis.
Registrations will 
only be accepted online at www.emergycare.org. 

For more information please go to https://www.emergycare.org/education-and-outreach/

CHAMBER EVENTS

*2021 PROPOSED DATES*

EVENT DATE
Free Enterprise Luncheon April 6
Chamber Annual Dinner April 8
Volunteer Recognition Luncheon April 29
Women at Work April 14
Chamber Golf Outing June 23
Wine Walk September 11 (4pm to 8pm)
Oil Festival August 13-15
Titusville Day at The Fair August N/A
Home for The Holidays November 26-28
Santa Parade (City & Chamber) November 26
Joint Chamber Mixer December 1

*Dates Subject To Change*

*************************************



*Holiday Member Christmas Party Canceled at Chamber.

*Chamber Will Close at 12:00 (Noon) on December 24 will
reopen on December 28.

January Newsletter Contents and Inserts Due December 21.
Share any promotions, awards, job postings and we will be glad

to share with everyone through the newsletter.

MERRY CHRISTMAS




	Driveways

